
Conservation Commission –August 26, 2017  
 
Members present were Mr. Freddy Friedman & Dr. John Schreiber. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 10:05 AM. 
 
Meeting minutes of August 5th 2017 were accepted as prepared.   
 
Tatlock Hearing:  1191 Canaan Southfield Rd.  Present for this hearing was representative, Mr. 
Marc Levasseur, Foresight Land Services.  Applicant submitted a NOI for farm pond 
maintenance dredging.  The commission completed a site visit with Mr. Levasseur and property 
owners.  Mr. Levasseur mentioned that the pond is full of sediment and needs to be 
cleaned/dredge.  The commission reviewed the comments from DEP with Mr. Levasseur 
which include any removal of the flash boards, or replacing them, should be included in the NOI 
as part of the project work for the life of the order of conditions.  And that a dry hydrant is  
recommended.  After reviewing the comments Mr. Levasseur requests to continue this hearing 
until the next meeting in which he’ll draft a modififcation to the NOI.  A motion was made,  
seconded and so voted to approve the request to continue the hearing until the next meeting. 
 
Umpachene Park Commission:  Mr. Robert Twing, member of the Park’s Commission requested 
to continue this hearing until next month’s meeting.  A motion was made, seconded and so 
voted to approve the request to continue this hearing to the next meeting. 
 
Old Business: 
 
The commission received the modification sketch (drawing) from Mr. Jim Brehm for 0 Hadsell 
Street – NOI which was original filed in 2014 and amended the order of conditions in June, 
2016.  The commission reviewed the drawing and a motion was made, seconded and so voted 
to approve the drawing as submitted. 
 
The commission reviewed an email from Mr. Lanoue, contractor regarding the RDA for 
Donnelley 1504 Clayton Mill River Rd, which was approved at the last meeting.  The email 
states that the project work doesn’t require a filing of a NOI since the work area is in the buffer 
zone and not in the resource area per DEP. 
 
The Commission reviewed mail: 
*Berkshire Resources Council – informational letter and requesting donation. 
*New Marlborough Land Trust – letter and requesting donation. 
 
Next regular meeting is scheduled for Saturday, September 30th at 10:00 AM. 
 
A motion was made, seconded and so voted to adjourn at 10:39AM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 



 
Kathy Chretien 
Secretary 
 


